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Soybean Workshops Planned in Nebraska
LINCOLN, Neb. (AP) - A series of four workshops for soybean farmers will be held across the
state in August.

Farmers can learn some of the latest research-based ideas for making their soybean-growing
operations more profitable.

The workshops sponsored by the Nebraska Soybean Board will feature experts from the
University of Nebraska-Lincoln's Extension program.

The workshops will be held at four different farms on Aug. 12-15, starting at 9 a.m. each day.
The farms where the workshops will be held are near Auburn, near Shickley, near Belgrade and near

Snyder.

More information is available online at http://ardc.unl.edu/soydays .
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